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Aug. 26th- Going Bonkers (after 1/2 day of school)
Augt. 31st- Back to School movie night
CTK Night at Gary's Berries
Father/Son event
Mother/Daughter event
Ice Skating party
Roller Skating party
Spirit Nights

Do you have ideas for events? Let us know! We are always
looking for fun new ways to get our families together and support
our school. 

The end of the school year is here and what a great year it has
been. The members of PTO would like to thank you for all of
the support that you have shown to the school and the students
through your participation in all of the great events that were
held throughout the year. It has been one of our best and we
look forward to what next year has to bring.

Have a safe and happy summer!

Events for 2023-2024
(Dates still to be determined for most)

Have a great summer!

May 2023

Start summer off with a party!
CTK PTO has rented out the Kansas Children's Discovery Center on May
23rd from 12:30-3:30. What a great way to celebrate the end of the school
year and get summer started! Tickets are $20 per child or you can purchase
a family pass for $50. Tickets can be purchased through
ctkschoolpto.givesmart.com.

There will be food trucks, including Burger Bus and Snowie Topeka Snow
Cones! 

The coordinator for this event is Sarah Dunekack and she is happy to
answer any questions that you might have. She can be reached via text at 
785-221-0958 or email at sarahdunekack@gmail.com.
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2022-2023 PTO Officers

Volunteer Hours Reminder!
For the 2023-2024 school year, each family will once again be required to complete 15 hours of service. This can be
done through participation in PTO events, field trips, classroom events, donations, and so much more!

Please remember that it is required that at least 3 of your hours must be completed for the Spring Fling event. This
includes any donations made to the classroom baskets, attending the event, volunteering for the event, or any way that
you can get involved with Spring Fling.

Families whose hours are not received or completed fully will be billed $15 per hour through FACTS in May.

We appreciate all of the support that you give to CTK through your volunteer hours. That is part of what makes CTK
so great!

If you have questions about volunteer hours, please contact Corinne Collins.




Get Involved!

Booster/Spirit Wear Coordinator
Chili Cook-Off Coordinator
Mother/Daughter Event Coordinator
Talking Canvas Coordinator
Teacher's Lounge Coordinator

 There are some PTO Coordinator positions
open for the 2023-2024 school year:

If you would like to know more information
about any of these positions, please reach out
to a PTO member. We would be happy to
have you be a part of our team!

Spring Fundraising Update

Keep purchasing spirit wear from Blue Daisy Tees:                  
www.bluedaisytees.com under "CTK Fundraiser"

PTO hosted several fundraisers throughout the spring to
continue funding the need for new technology in the school.
Here is a breakdown to see how each event has helped us:

Box Tops for Education: $163.10

Concession stand at athletic events: $209 profit

Spirit Nights: $667.41

Kroger/Dillons rewards: $492.62

Daddy/Daughter event: $794 profit

Night of the Arts/Spring Used Uniform Sale: $838 profit

 You can still support CTK over the summer:

http://www.momentsinspirationdesigns.com/



